
 
 
Dear Women, 
 
Very soon, our paths will cross, and we will enter into a grand adventure together 
at the Cefn Lea Park.  We know God has some beautiful treasures in store for 
each one of your hearts! 
 
The team here at Wild at Heart is so excited about the upcoming Captivating 
Retreat and especially about the fact that you will be joining us!  We’ve been 
longing to come to Wales for years – so this retreat together is such an answer to 
many prayers. 
 
As it gets closer, I want you to know that we understand how much work is 
involved for you in preparing to go away for a few days—it can be hard! And 
preparing to go away for a time with God can be even more difficult. Not only are 
there a million details to take care of, but also, there is often spiritual opposition 
in your preparations! It’s helpful to be reminded of that reality so that it won’t 
come as such a surprise should opposition come. The fact that there may be 
hassles, crises, and outright opposition does not mean that you are not supposed 
to come. Quite the contrary; the battle signifies that you are going right where 
God wants you to go and the advancement of His kingdom will take place, 
beginning within your own heart. 
 
The Wild at Heart Team has begun to pray for you and your time at the retreat. 
Specifically for: 
 
� Your own heart - that God will prepare you to receive all that He has for you.  
� Safe travels to and from the retreat. 
� Supernatural protection for you and your family. 
� Every detail of the retreat to be in the beautiful, perfect will of our God. 
 
 Will you join us in daily prayer in order to prepare? Alongside where you 
accessed this letter, you will find a prayer that our team prays daily. You might 
find it helpful in your heart’s preparation as well. 
 
May God give you much joy in the coming weeks! We are all looking forward to 
being together with you! 
 
Grace and peace to you on behalf of the entire Wild at Heart Team, 
 
Stasi Eldredge 


